Frequently Asked Questions

Yes! COVID-19 vaccine have gone through many clinical trials and have been reviewed
for safety. Advances in technology and resources to fund the development have made
it possible to develop in less than a year.

American Academy of Pediatrics also recommend the COVID-19 Vaccine for all children and
adolescents 12 years of age and older. Speak with your pediatrician if your child is at risk of
having severe reactions to the vaccine.

Most individuals who receive the vaccine experience short-lived symptoms that will

disappear within a few days. Serious side effects are rare and benefits far outweigh
the risk. Those who do experience rare side effects like heart inflammation recover
quickly.

They obtain an "army” of anti-bodies that will protect them from getting severely
ill as a result of COVID-19. With your child vaccinated, you can feel reassured that
your child will be safe while attending school.

FUN FACT
The FDA approved the
Pfizer Vaccine to ages 16
and older on
August 23, 2021!
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